
 

 

 

SACU Executive Secretary paid courtesy call by Egypt’s Ambassador 
 

On 18 May, 2015 the Executive Secretary of SACU, Ms. Paulina Elago, was paid a courtesy call by 
Egypt’s Ambassador to Namibia 

 
 

 
The Executive Secretary and Ambassador Mahmoud Fawzy Abou Dounya at the SACU Secretariat offices 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


